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NOTICE TO VISITORS 
 

The Latta School District has implemented precautionary measures to protect against the possible 

spread of any contagious disease. These measures include, but are not limited to, cleaning and 

disinfecting protocols, physical distancing guidance, limitations on the number of people present 

for events, and the use of personal protective equipment. There are no assurances that these 

measures will prevent the spread of any contagious disease at this facility.  

 

By voluntarily entering this facility, individuals are acknowledging that there are inherent risks of 

exposure at public gatherings and public facilities. These inherent risks that visitors specifically 

acknowledge include, but are not limited to, injury, illness, hospitalization, chronic health issues 

arising out of any contagious disease, quarantines of an unknown duration to be determined by 

governing authorities, and death.  

 

Visitors acknowledge that vulnerable individuals, as defined by health officials, are at greater risk 

of serious complications from exposure.  

 

Visitors will comply with physical distancing measures and maintain a minimum of six feet of 

distance from others at all times, will wear masks/face coverings while on school property, and 

will employ healthy hygiene such as washing hands or using hand sanitizer and will have their 

temperature checked. 

 

Visitors thoroughly understand and agree to comply with this notice and district policy when 

accessing this facility.  
 
 
 


